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Across 
1. Pet pad points 
5. One in a 1994 film 
by Kevin Smith 
10. October birthstone 
14. Canal that birthed 
the settlement of the 
Great Lakes region and 
delivered westward 
expansion of the 
United States 
15. Sine or cosine, for 
example 
16. They can take you 
places 
17. Actor ___-Jones 
18. Under one’s 
control, in a way 
19. Annoyed, with 
“off” 
20. Bad reasons to 
have to breathe 
heavily (but a good 
reason to look at my 
initials) 
23. Airport code for 
the southernmost state 
capital of the 
contiguous 48 states 
24. Crossword 
puzzledom’s favorite 
Bobby 
25. U.S. Naval 
Academy fight song 
(wait, what was my 
last name again?) 
32. “Star Wars” 
cantina denizens 
33. Close by 
34. Plasma component 
36. Size up? 
39. 1st or 2nd, e.g. 
40. Midwestern tribe 
of the Great Plains 
41. Half of diez 
42. Chaneys Jr. and Sr. 
44. Word after “egg” 
or “whiskey egg” 
45. Oldest presenter of 
the EGOT foursome 
(but hey, age is just a 
number right?) 
49. One can be bum 
50. Sorta 
51. Title of a popular 
subreddit or the 
question I ask myself 
when creating a puzzle 
with a self-referential 
theme as a birthday 
present to... me! 
58. Actor Arkin 

59. Fashionable Lauren 
60. Eat 
62. Mac predecessor 
63. “Do the Right 
Thing” actor Davis 
64. Isaac’s son 
65. Needle works 
66. Highlighter hues 
67. My biggest email 
folder (once I delete 
all the incoming spam) 
 
Down 
1. Candy that is usually 
dispensed cervically 
2. Bay ___ 
3. Mental agility 
4. Alaska Airlines hub 
5. Color associated 
with embarrassment 
(and going to Harvard, 
so draw your own 
conclusion) 
6. Singer Del Rey 
7. Beyoncé portrayed 
her in “Cadillac Ranch” 
8. Quiet or Pussy 
follower, in music 
9. Bend the knees 
10. Protests 

11. What we used to 
call nursery school 
12. Pub purchases 
13. According to its 
composers, not the 
subject of “Lucy in the 
Sky with Diamonds” 
21. “Excuse me?” 
22. “You ___ Beautiful” 
25. Roomy inner 
courtyards 
26. Boy band that 
some wish would go 
“Bye Bye Bye” 
27. Sphere of influence 
28. Crinkly winter 
cabbage 
29. ___ rock (also 
known as dad rock) 
30. Not upright, 
instrumentally 
31. Awards for Asimov 
and Clarke 
32. “I could go on but 
instead here are three 
letters that make for a 
much shorter entry” 
35. Ms. White, of the 
band White Stripes 
37. Instruments that a 
lot of young 
Millennials wanted to 
learn how to play due 

to a certain late 90’s 
video game 
38. Communicate 
without words 
43. Hits nothing but 
net 
46. Writer/director 
Nora 
47. “His cigarette is 
burning, but he never 
seems to ___” (Cake 
lyric) 
48. Name on a Fender 
piano 
51. Actress Shawkat 
52. Crow’s nest 
location 
53. Moderate 
54. “Too...” 
55. Angular 
momentum of 
elementary particles 
56. When doubled, bad 
for everyone 
57. Young Obi-Wan 
actor 
58. Prefix used in 
description of the 
music of Uncle Tupelo 
or Drive-By Truckers 
61. Morsel that is often 
overused in chocolate 
chip cookies  


